FIRST&P COAST

Womens Services

2021 Mother’s Day to Father’s Day
Baby Bottle Order Form

Please fill out information:

Church:

Pastor:

Address:

Contact Person or Church Liaison:

E-Malil

Phone

I:l YES, we will participate on Mother’s Day to Father’s Day!

|:| We would like to participate on:

=) Three Ways to Participate
1. Virtually: Church, Team or Individual (see directions listed below)

2. Baby Bottles:

Number of bottles needed: Delivery Date:
Bulletin inserts: Bins/Baskets:
Campaign DVD: Posters:

3. We will take up a special offering — Number of envelopes needed:

You may also visit www.friendsoffirstcoast.org/get-involved/real-stories/ for client testimonies or
www.friendsoffirstcoast.org/events for the 2021 Baby Bottle Campaign video.

Please e-mail this sheet to gfeliciano@fcwsprc.org or mail to First Coast Women’s
Services, 11215 San Jose Blvd. Jacksonville, FL 32223.

DIRECTIONS FOR VIRTUAL BABY BOTTLE PARTICIPANTS:

Go to www.friendsoffirstcoast.org/events

Scroll down to BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN.

Choose BECOME A FUNDRAISER. You may choose DONATE NOW to make a virtual
baby bottle gift without creating a page.

Click on PARTICIPATE in top right corner and follow the prompts to create your own
fundraising page or a page for your church if you are the church administrator.

It is recommended that you create a TEAM for your church (if not already listed) so other
fundraisers can join your team.

Your TEAM'S totals will appear on our main fundraising page.

For questions or help setting up your page contact:
Glenda: gfeliciano@fcwsprc.org or (904)549-6100

Thank you for participating this year in the Baby Bottle Campaign.
We value and appreciate your support for First Coast Women's Services!
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